
To the residents of the property ”Mellem5gader”   30 October 2019 

Resident information no. 1 

Information about start-up of our works on the property  

Our construction works have now been initiated, and this is your first resident information. Soon, you will be meeting 

our workers, architects and construction management in your buildings.  

As one of our first priorities, our contractor will be establishing an information station outside the gate between Ved 

Skansen 1 and 3, where you can find details about safety at and around the construction site as well as the layout of 

the construction site.  

Works on the basement will start up in week 45 with construction unit A and then construction unit C and finally 

construction unit B. As from week 48, there will be construction activities in the entire basement. 

Very soon, the contractor will be marking the areas in the basement where we will be working, and the area will be 

inaccessible to you. At first, your bicycle parking, laundry room and community room will not be affected.  

Initially, we will be working around your bicycle basement parking, and you will be able to utilise these areas as usual 

until further notice. We are working on a permanent solution for roofed bicycle sheds and on a solution for the 

duration of the construction phase of which you will be informed as soon as possible. 

Information to you who have belongings in the gym 

We expect very soon to receive our demolition permit for the badminton gym. For now, we are working on clearing 

the gym which means that we will be contacting all residents with belongings in the gym. Such belongings will be 

moved to a temporary storage in the attic. We will arrange for this moving, as also appears from the separate notice 

to the relevant residents. 

Timeline - outline 

The outline below is a guideline timeline of the contractor’s work on sections A, C and B, respectively (please note the 

order A, C and B) as well as the basement. This outline will also be available from the contractor’s information board. 

The construction management will be temporarily located in the basement Ved Skansen 3 until a permanent site 

accommodation has been established. 

 

Best regards  

Arkitektfirma A/S Hune & Elkjær / Allan Wright / E: alw@h-e.dk 
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